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Xiomara is excited and looking forward to the ongoing and future 
work of the Multi-lingual Action Team, as we prepare to do our 
political work in CA-27 & CA-47 during 2024. 
 
As we prepare to go out and canvas in the CA-27, Xiomara has 
scheduled the first Spanish-speaking training to review and 
practice the voter canvassing script on Thursday, Jan. 4th at 
11:00 a.m. If you're interested, please sign-up and the Zoom 
meeting link will be emailed to you.  
 
Additionally, as soon as CA-47's political literature is available 
and translated into Spanish and Vietnamese, Xiomara will work 
with Regina to organize and prepare the multi-lingual canvassing 
teams there too. 
 
In closing and as always, please join us and invite your family 
members and friends to canvas with us in CA-27 and CA-47". 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
any time: xiomarafloresholguin@gmail.com or call her at (213) 
944-0287. 
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